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13/01/2012

Dear  
  
Thank you for your email to BTPA, which we are treating under the Freedom of Information Act. 
  
I can advise you that nine members of staff at the British Transport Police Authority were paid under the 
PAYE system in October. 
  
This completes our response to your request. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Michael Daventry 
Communications Officer 
  
British Transport Police Authority 
The Forum (5th Floor N)      W: www.btpa.police.uk 
74-80 Camden Street          T: 020 7383 5678 
London NW1 0EG               E: michael.daventry@btp.pnn.police.uk 
  
BTPA Protective Marking applies to all emails and unless otherwise stated above this email is considered 
'NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED'. 

From:  
Date: 30 November 2011 16:15 
Subject: FOI Request 
To:  
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
I am writing to make an open government request for information to which I am entitled under the 
Freedom of Information Act. In order to assist you with this request, I am outlining my query as specifically 
as possible. If, however, this request is too wide or too unclear, I would be grateful if you could contact me 
as I understand that under the act, you are required to advise and assist requesters. 
  
Please would you provide me with a response to the following query: 
  
How many staff were paid via the PAYE system last month? 
  

I understand that under the act, I should be entitled to a response within 20 working days. I would be 
grateful if you could confirm electronically that you have received this request. Should the fulfilment of this 
request incur any charges, please provide details of what those charges would be and for what reason 
they would be incurred. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Your faithfully, 

  




